
Dear friends,

Here at Holy Spirit, as everywhere, we’re experiencing a 
settling out from the many cares of the pandemic and ––
perhaps not surprisingly –– a sense of renewal and gratitude. 
By the grace of God and the commitment of each of you,  
our church community is poised to explore what’s next. 

How do we build from here? What do we hear in the  
“God nudges” that steer us? This fall, let’s enjoy the chance  
to work and worship together and rejoice in this moment  
of fresh possibilities. 
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We have so much 
to be thankful for
The choir is back, we’re taking 
communion at the altar, the new Family 
Service is growing, our Courtyard Sale 
flourished, Holy Spirit’s Social Concerns 
ministry is celebrating 20 years of 
outreach, and we’ve just hosted  
a successful Diocesan Convention.  
And there is more to come.

Our annual stewardship effort this month 
asks us to step into this abiding sense of 
thankfulness for our life today and realize 
we have what we need to meet a world 
of new opportunities. As always, we’re 
grateful for you. 

Faithfully,

The Rev. Terri Ann Grotzinger

Holy Spirit
Episcopal Church 
130 South 6th Street East
Missoula, MT 59801
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Rejoice always, pray continually,  
   give thanks in all circumstances;  
   for this is God’s will for you  
   in Christ Jesus.
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